
VILLAGE MILLS EMERGENCY SERVICES DISTRICT 
 
 

May 18, 2021 
    
 
 
The Village Mills Emergency Services District met May 18, 2021 in the Wildwood Volunteer Fire Department 
Station. The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM by  President Liles.  Present were Comm. Fisher, Comm. 
McDonald, Comm. Bales and WVFD  Chief Odom. There was a quorum present. 
 
 
There were no Public comments. 
 
 
The minutes of the  April 20, 2021 meeting were approved.  A motion was made to accept by Comm. Fisher and 
seconded by Comm. Bales. The motion to accept was unanimous. 
 
WVFD     The Commissioners were shown the new heavy duty bunker gear that was recently purchased.  
                 
 
Building status    The dirt contractor should be here next week. 
 
 
Treasurer’s report   Treasurer’s report was read. A motion to accept was made by Comm. McDonald and seconded                  
                                 by Comm. Liles. The motion to accept was unanimous.  
 
 
Old and New Business:   
 

1) There was a discussion about  completing the interior of the station. Chief Odom will expedite  
the contractor to complete as soon as possible. 
 

2) Emergency exit for the west side of wildwood was discussed. There was a discussion of 
ownership and who would maintain the road. This will be discussed  more at a later date. 

 
3) The need for fiber optic internet connection was discussed. This will be discussed at a later 

date. 
 
                                     
                          
The next meeting was set for June 15, 2021.  
 
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Comm. McDonald and seconded by Comm. Fisher. The motion to adjourn was 
unanimous. 
 
 
General discussion.  Various items concerning the ESD were discussed. No action was taken on any. 


